
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

We believe in the limitless capacity for everyone to achieve great things 

King Henry VIII 3-19 School 
Ysgol 3-19 Brenin Harri’r VIII 
Headteacher: Mr J R Watson 
Website: kinghenryviii3to19school.co.uk 
Email: kinghenryviii319@schoolsedu.org.uk 
Primary site 
Llywnu Lane, Abergavenny, NP7 6AR 
Phone: 01873 735010 
Secondary site 
Old Hereford Road, Abergavenny, NP7 6EP 
Phone: 01873 735373 

 
 

Dydd Mercher Ebrill 24ain 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers / Annwyl Rieni a gofalwyr, 

Re: School open – Wednesday 24th April 2024 

School is open as normal to all pupils in both the Primary Phase and Secondary Phase on 
Wednesday 24th April. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding during Tuesday’s school closure. 
 
Welsh Water have confirmed that the water supply has been fixed and we can confirm that 
running water has been restored. 
 
Many thanks for your positivity and support. 
 
Yn gywir, 

 
Mr J. Watson 
Headteacher 
King Henry VIII 3-19 School 

 

 


